
 

 

 
Thursday, 24 October 2019 
 

Primary – Gymnastics Lessons 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our Sport program this term, we will be having specialist gymnastics lessons to help meet 
our educational requirements for PDHPE. Gymnastics is an excellent sport to help develop fundamental 
movement skills, core strength, balance, coordination, discipline, flexibility and body awareness. In 
past years, students have greatly enjoyed these lessons and we are excited to be able to run them 
again. 
 
During Week 4 (4 to 8 November) and Week 5 (11 to 15 November) of Term 4, students will have 2 
gymnastics lessons per week. Students will be required to wear College sports uniform on these days. 
Below is confirmation of which days students will have their gymnastics lessons.  
 
For some classes gymnastics will replace their usual PE or Sports days, your child’s teacher will email 
you the days students should wear College sports uniform. Years 5 and 6 will also start Out of School 
Sport in Week 4 and will need to come prepared for this on these Fridays. 
 
Tuesdays and Thursdays:  
2Forbes, 2Wright, 3/4Foakes, 3/4Weller, 3/4Hambly, 5/6Cowley and 5/6Moran. 
 
Wednesdays and Fridays:  
KBevan, KKleynhans, 1Stevens, 1VanDyk, 3/4Freeman, 5/6Grimwood and 5/6Warner 
 
 
If you have further queries, don’t hesitate to contact Mr Warner or your child’s class teacher. 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Dave Warner 
Primary Sports Coordinator 

Mr Rob Storrie 
Head of Primary 

 


